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05/10/2021 

M R  Luke McArthur 
6 Moira PL 
Frenchs Forest NSW 2086 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

The beach has been sustaining storm damage undercutting properties for at least 100 years, as evidenced by 
historical photographs freely available on the internet. Why these houses were allowed to be built is 
irrelevant. They should be protected to a point, but the monstrosity currently under construction should not 
be extended. Such seawalls built in other areas have done nothing except exacerbate depletion o f  the sand 
and leave a wall with little or no beach. This is an outcome no one wants. Not the home owners, or beach 
users. What is there should now remain, but not be extended further north. Thank you. 
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